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Addendum #2 
This addendum has been issued prior to the closing date to provide revisions, clarification or 

supplemental terms or conditions. All revisions, clarifications or supplemental terms or conditions forms 

part of the request for proposal and amends the original request for proposal documents.  

The effects of this addendum shall be included in the proposal price.  

All submitted proposals are required to acknowledge in a prominent location that ALL addendums have 

been fully accounted for.    

Available Data 
The updated available data can be found at the below link.  

Arden Dams - Anchor Design 

Schedule 
Project Start-up Wednesday, December 4th, 2024 

The remaining items shall be as identified in the posted RFP and Addendum #1 

Answers to Questions  
1. Any existing dam drawings have been uploaded to the above link.  

2. Any environmental or geological conditions have been uploaded to the above link. 

3. The level of corrosion protection is to be determined by the consultant for permanent anchors 

given the on-site conditions.   

4. Installation is expected to occur in such a way that it minimizes any environmental impacts.  

5. There are no other stakeholders that need to be considered at this time.  

6. Past rock anchor projects at QC dams include: 2016 Colebrook Dam stabilization project in 

Colebrook, Ontario and QC is currently undertaking a rock anchor installation at the Bellrock 

Dam in Bellrock, Ontario. These sites may have different geologic conditions, and site-specific 

information is to be considered for the Arden Dams project. 

7. Please include for a site visit to verify the existing drawings and to ensure that the suggested 

anchor locations are accurate.  

https://quinteconservation-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/msmith_quinteconservation_ca/EoBf5zLhNvZNoVFjY5rZwZ8B1fX2kDvnGazyz14oC6oT5g?e=BvcdKx

